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Lunchtime and After School Clubs Spring Term 2 

Friday 18th February 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Looking ahead to our informal education offer and ‘clubs’ for after February half term.  

We have decided to combine some classes to try and ensure a better uptake and to enable the clubs 
to run. 

 

All clubs will start the first week back and will carry on each week up to and including the last week 
of term when we break up for Easter. 
We will continue not to charge for clubs this term. 

Clubs at lunchtime for the older children who seem to have several other commitments after school 
appeared to be more popular last half term so for this term the clubs offered in KS 2 (Years 3 and 4) 
will all be lunchtime clubs. 

 

KS 2 Lunchtime Clubs 
Tuesday  Lunchtime Club – Computer and board games- open to children in Years 3 -6. Limited to 14 
children per session with Mrs Chisholm. 

 

Wednesday Lunchtime Club – Netball - open to children in Years 3 -6. Limited to 15 children per 
session with Mrs Chisholm. 

 

Thursday Lunchtime Club - Football team (girls and mixed football teams only) training session with 
Mr Charlton. 

 

After School Club 

For Reception and KS1 (Year 1 and 2) we will be offering a ‘Mini Strikers’ football club with Mrs 
Athey. Minimum number 10 children. Maximum number 20 children. 

This club will run on Wednesdays 3.15 – 4.15. Children should wear PE clothes on this day and have 
trainers, not football boots and a water bottle. 

 

Places for clubs will be considered on a first come first served basis and applications are by email to 
Admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk stating the name of your child(ren) and the club(s) 
they would like to attend. We need this information for both after school and lunchtime clubs so 
that we can ensure we have the correct staffing and can plan accordingly or cancel clubs if numbers 
are not sufficient. 

Best wishes, Belinda Athey – Headteacher  
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